
REPUBLIC OF KENYA
COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF NYANDARUA

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, CHILDREN, 
GENDER AFFAIRS, CULTURE & SOCIAL 

SERVICES
P.O BOX 701-20303, OLKALOU

PUBLIC NOTICE

APPLICATION FOR 2024 LIQOUR LICENSES

Pursuant to the Nyandarua County Alcoholic Drinks Control 
Act 2024 PART IV; all Members of Public are notified that 2024 
Alcoholic Drinks Licensing is now in progress. 

Those applying for Liquor licenses can download the application 
form online at www.nyandarua.go.ke or collect it at any Sub 
County Administrators Office. The duly filled Forms for retail 
premises should be dropped at the respective Sub-County 
Administrator’s Office and for manufacturers, distributors 
and wholesalers should be dropped to Chief Officer’s Office 
at (DICECE) after payment of the prescribed non-refundable 
application fees to the County Revenue Office.

The duly filled forms should reach the respective offices on 
or before Friday, 24th May 2024, at 5.00pm.

Dated this 14th Day of May 2024. 

CHIEF OFFICER
EDUCATION, CHILDREN, GENDER AFFAIRS, 
CULTURE AND SOCIAL SERVICES.


